
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 21st May, 2018 

Dear parents and carers, 

                                     This Friday we will honour Our Lady at our annual May  

procession in school. We will be singing hymns, reading prayers and crowning Our Lady 

with flowers. Children are asked to bring a few flowers to school so that we can make our  

beautiful May altar. Thank you. 

TRAVELLING  ROSARY 

During the month of May we have a special devotion 

to Our Lady. 

Our travelling Rosary boxes will continue to be sent 

home to families for the next two weeks (please take 

some time to pray the Rosary at home with your  

families). 

 

Junior children can come and pray the Rosary at 

playtimes if they choose, as well. 
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Events this week 
 
 

KNOWSLEY SAFARI PARK 

The children and staff in 
Years 2 and 5 had a fantastic 
day at Knowsley safari park 

last Friday. They enjoyed  
finding out about all the ani-
mals and had great fun at the 

sea lion show. Thank you 
staff for taking the children. 

Monday Donkey sanctuary visit for a small group               Year 6 Brownlee triathlon event 

Tuesday Early years moderation visit from our local authority 

Wednesday Swimming for Year 3         Year 6 transition visit from Corpus Christi staff 

Thursday 8.15am– Credit Union open as usual       9.15– Years 3 and 6 class Mass in school– all  
 welcome  

Friday 9.10 – May procession – all welcome          
School nurse to visit Reception class and Year 6 children 
2.20 - Reception class stay and play session-parents welcome          
Break up for half-term 



SCHOOL UNIFORM -SEPTEMBER 
We are introducing knitted jumpers and 

cardigans (they will look smarter and 
keep the navy colour unlike the various 

shades of navy sweatshirts we have 
now).  

-Children will still wear black skirts or 
trousers. 

-All children should wear white 
shirts/blouses with a school tie (school 
will buy a tie for each child, to help with 
the cost). Black SHOES should be worn 

by all. Thank you. 
 

ROYAL WEDDING CELEBRATIONS 
Thank you so much for helping your children 
to look magnificent on Friday !We all had a 

brilliant day—the children enjoyed their  
activities, picnic and ice-creams and we got 

some coverage in the Evening Post ! 

 Certificates awarded last week Attendance 

Reception Aleksandrs Krevs and Lacey– Rey McTear Best attendance-  

Year  

97.9% 

Well Done! 

 

Year 1  Logan Linley and Olly Young 

Year 2 At Knowsley safari park 

Year 3 Erin Hickin 

Year 4 Bobby Kirkham and Finley Ryan 

Year 5 At Knowsley safari park. 

Year 6 All of Year 6 

OFSTED REPORTR 

 
 

II received the first draft of our  
OFSTED report last Wednesday for 

checking. Once the final report is     
received, I will send you a copy 

(hopefully by the end of the week). 
 
 

———————————————————- 
 

RE INSPECTION 
 

We are now due for an inspection of 
The Catholic life of our school and 
teaching and learning in Religious  

Education. This inspection will be at 
some point in the next few weeks. 

 
 

———————————————————— 
HALF-TERM BREAK 

I would like to wish all children, staff, 
parents and governors a lovely (well-
earned) rest at half-term and look  

forward to seeing you all on Monday 
11th June. Thanks for all your support. 

SATs Week 

We are very proud of all the children in 

Year 6 who completed their SATs tests 

last week. They all tried really hard and 

did their best – well done everyone! 

—————————————————— 

The children in Year 2 are also working 

really hard and completing their ‘special 

work’. Well done once again. 

 

 
I hope you all have a 

 loveIy week. 
God Bless 

Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 
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